Dean's Council Minutes for February 2, 2017

Attending: Jill Cermele, Joshua Kavaloski, Caitlin Killian, Juliette Lantz, Rosemary McLaughlin, Chris Taylor.

The Council convened at 1:15.

- I. The minutes from the meetings of the Dean's Council on January 18 and January 25, 2017 were approved.
- II. Dean's Updates. Chris Taylor spoke briefly about the recent developments on the national political stage, and how that may affect current or prospective Drew students from other countries. There were discussions about the levels of lead that were discovered in the water of a few buildings on campus. The Dean also reported that he has met Chris Darrell, the interim Chief Information Officer, who is now in charge of the administrative side of Drew Information Technology. He will be both handling immediate IT needs as well as assessing future needs.
- III. The Council continued its discussion of the draft CLA faculty regulations. A number of larger structural issues were addressed, for example, how to define the CLA faculty. Other issues addressed included types of voting, categories of committees, and responsibilities of committees.

The Council adjourned at 3:25.

Respectfully submitted,

Joshua Kavaloski